

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton
Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra

Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

11th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your participation in our recent governor election.

Mr Harmit Vyas received the most votes, in a closely contested ballot. Mr Vyas received 31% of the votes. Well done to all four candidates for creating such strong competition and congratulations to My Vyas.

Today, I have announced a competition with the Key Stage 2 (KS2) children. The Wembley Schools Federation needs a logo. The KS2 pupils from Lyon Park Primary and Wembley Primary are invited to take part. Pupils need to submit their ideas by 16<sup>th</sup> April 2024, which means they also have time over the Easter Holiday to create logo designs.

Please note this logo will be for a Federation website and Federation documents. School uniform will not be affected. The shield on this letterhead, created by one of our pupils, will still remain the logo of Lyon Park Primary School.

All entries must include the child's first and last name, and their classroom identification (e.g. 4Y). All entries should be handed to the class teacher. The winner will be announced next term.

જો તમને ગુજરાતી ભાષાંતર જોઈતું હોય તો નીચેની લિંક પર ક્લિક કરો

If you want a Gujarati translation, click on the link below. Executive-Head-Teacher-Letter-Gujarati2.pdf (lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk)

Your sincerely,

Mr R. Fenton
Executive Head Teacher
The Wembley Schools Federation









Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk